Australian
Nursing &
Midwifery
Federation
Tasmania

ANMF NEWSFLASH

Market Place Carpark Parking Rates WIN
New Rate for 12-Hour Shift Workers

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has worked with Sultan Parking to
secure fair parking rates for members working 12-hour shifts. We are pleased to announce that Sultan Parking
will cap parking fees at Market Place carpark at $16.00, aligning with the existing early bird rate. Please note:
This reduced rate applies exclusively to members parking for work purposes.

Market Place Carpark is currently transitioning to a licence plate recognition system, which will simplify access
to the discounted rate. This upgrade is expected to be completed in the coming months. In the meantime,
Sultan Parking management has agreed to an interim solution so members working 12-hour shifts can

immediately benefit from the reduced rate.

How to Access the Discounted Parking Rate:

Monday to Friday: Market Place Carpark is staffed until 2200hrs. Before paying for parking, members
must present their ticket to staff, who will replace it with a discounted ticket capping the fee at $16.00.
Please ensure you have your hospital ID available for checking if required by staff.

Weekends: Members working weekend shifts should request an additional discounted ticket following
their last weekday shift to ensure they receive the reduced rate.

While the ANMF has advocated for and facilitated these improved parking arrangements, it holds no
responsibility for any issues, disputes, or liabilities arising from the agreement or its implementation. All
operational and technical aspects of the parking service are solely managed by Sultan Parking. Members with
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any questions or concerns regarding the parking arrangements should contact Sultan Parking directly.

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care
workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent
members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand
your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you.

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, ANMF Tasmanian Branch Secretary
18 February 2025
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